
Lamb Chiropractic Clinic
Howard Lamb D.C. 

 

 

 
 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

            
                               24th August, 2022 
 

 
 

10 Downing Street 
London 

SW1A 2AA 
 
 

Dear Mr Case, 
 

 
On your government website regarding complaints, it states that all complaints are 

taken seriously and are confidential; 5 days for an acknowledgement and 20 days for a 
full response or explanation if it takes longer. 
 

You have not responded now or to several complaints about Prime Ministers Johnson 
and May I have previously made.  They both had clear opportunities to stop the cycle of 

abuse which our spectrum children have suffered, but they allowed the process to 
continue. 

 
Hopefully you will respond within 20 days before I will have to write to a new Prime 
Minister and the ICC. 

 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Howard Lamb 
DC        
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